From: Sue Femino

To: DRP Chapman Woods CSD
Subject: Comments re: Chapman Woods CSD
Date: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 2:56:41 PM

CAUTION: External Email. Proceed Responsibly.

County Survey Staff:

We are concerned that individual neighbors will dictate without proper training, just based on personal preference,
what other homeowners may or may not do with their property, even if it fits within the current county building
code. We would prefer that non-compliance of the current building code be enforced rather than creating additional
codes. We are in favor of leaving things alone.

Sue & Jim Femino
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